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Hi Mamata,
Please see our comments below regarding the purchase of the property.

Good morning, Madam Mayor, and Councilors,

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to give you a clear understanding of our reasoning for requesting to purchase
this land from the Town of Georgina.

We feel that by purchasing this land it provides additional security of our property and allows our children, who attend
school locally, a safer walking route to the bus stop. At times, there are large construction vehicles that travel along
Clovelly Cove.

We appreciate your consideration on this matter.

Thank you,

Kent & Erin Raymond



